
Our 
Lenten 

Journey



Our Lenten Journey began 
when we came back to school 
after half-term. 

In the first assembly of the 
half-term we introduced our 
numbered pebbles.  

We add one to our cross each 
day to show where we are on 
our journey.



Every child in school has 
written a Lenten Promise 
for Lent based on:

These are displayed on 
our classroom doors.



More Lenten promises





Our new ‘Stop & Pray’ sign 
has been installed in the 
corridor next to the prayer 
area. 

Staff and pupils are invited 
to write a prayer and add it 
to the tree.



As part of our Almsgiving 
during Lent we are taking part 
in CAFOD’s BIG LENT WALK.

Our aim is to walk 200km in 20 
days.  This equates to 2000 
laps of the school field 
meaning each class has a target 
of 13 laps a day!

You can donate here:
The Catholic Agency for Overseas Development 
(CAFOD): The Big Lent Walk (enthuse.com)

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/lorraine-curtiss
https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/lorraine-curtiss


We will also hold our Annual 
Easter Egg raffle.
Staff members donate the eggs and 
all the proceeds from the raffle will 
be donated to Father Hudson’s 
Care,  Good Shepherd Appeal.  A 
charity close to our heart in the 
Archdiocese. 


